
Jacqueline Netzel - President 
Jessica Sorensen - Vice President 

Liz Wolcott - Secretary 
Marcus Stricklin - Treasurer 

Thank you everyone who came to the March 
General Meeting, nominations for the 2019-2020  

board were made as follows:

All Parents, Teachers, Students, are invited to our next 
General Meeting on Friday May 3rd at 9:00 AM.  We will 

vote in the board and also take nominations for 
committee chair positions.  If you cannot make this date 

or time, feel free to email us by May 1st if you are 
interested in a position @ highlandlakesptso@gmail.com. 

Open Committee Chair Positions 
Bear Buck Program 

Family Dances (Daughter, Son) 
Concessions 

Art Fair 
Book Fair 

Holiday Shop 
Grant Writing 

Harkins orders 
Copy Cats 

Donations Chair 
Grade Level Parent Liasions K-8 


